March 5, 2020

The Board of Directors of the Montezuma Community School District met on the
above date at the Schoolhouse in the Elementary Library, with the following board
members present: Stacie Cameron, Jason Meyer, Cori Henkle, Al Rabenold, Sara
Erselius.

President Stacie Cameron called the meeting to order at 6:01p.m.

It was moved by Jason Meyer and properly seconded to approve the agenda. Motion
carried 5-0.

Board secretary Mary Jo Steele-Sheets swore in the newly elected board member
Sara Erselius.

Discussion - Superintendent Hoeger discussed options for the Budget.

No further business appearing before the board, the meeting was on proper motion
adjourned at 6:42PM




